Happy Holidays from the Manor

December 15, 2023

Dear Manor School Families,

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy and healthy holiday season! During this time of year we reflect upon all that we are grateful for, and our Manor School families are on the top of that list!

We would like to express our sincere appreciation for our wonderful PTA! Thanks to our parent volunteers, our students are fortunate to continue to enjoy many exciting experiences at the Manor. Students were thrilled to shop at Snowflake Village, and are looking forward to their winter class parties. Spirit week begins Monday, December 18th and we encourage our students to participate. The kindergartners are very excited for our Annual Polar Express along with our conductor Mrs. Emmerich and narrator Mr. Schwartz. We also have a very special visitor that will be making his appearance at drop-off next week. Please stop by the Student Council Sing-a-long, outside the Manor School entrance, on December 20th at 3:30 p.m. They will be collecting toys for John Theissen Children's Foundation. Everyone will go home with a sweet treat!

Additionally, we are extremely proud of our talented chorus and band members that performed at the Winter Concert under the direction of Mr. Adams and Mr. Krueger. They sounded phenomnal and really put everyone in the holiday spirit.

We are also excited about many activities scheduled in the new year! International Week takes place at the Manor School from January 8 – January 12, 2024. The flyer was sent home last week and a copy of it has been placed on our website in the virtual backpack. Guest speakers are greatly appreciated! Please contact your child's classroom teacher to arrange a date and time.

During this season, please be reminded that if the temperature is 32 degrees or above, the children will be going outside for recess, or for a walk, so please dress appropriately.

Enjoy your time as a family together. Along with our Manor School staff, we wish you a happy holiday season!

Happy New Year!

Yours in Manor Pride.

Mrs. Emmerich and Mr. Schwartz

